
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

August​ ​4,​ ​2016 

 

Re:​ ​​ ​​C​ ​&​ ​V​ ​Income​ ​Tax​ ​Services,​ ​630​ ​Southdale​ ​Rd.,​ ​London,​ ​Ontario 

 

I am writing this letter in support of C & V Income Tax Services. They have been an active                   
partner in this community for over 10 years through their generous financial donations. Their              
business is located in the heart of White Oaks and Westminster and they have contributed to                
creating​ ​a​ ​vibrant​ ​and​ ​healthy​ ​neighbourhood. 

Over the past 10 years C & V have donated thousands of dollars to support the programs at                  
South London Neighbourhood Resource Centre. We are a non-profit Family, Child and Youth             
Community Enrichment Centre. We work with families and individuals from birth to seniors             
with a variety of free programs. We support vulnerable populations such as low-income             
families,​ ​new​ ​immigrant​ ​families,​ ​young​ ​parents,​ ​at-risk​ ​youth​ ​and​ ​isolated​ ​seniors.  

We have limited funding and C & V understands the importance of supporting the most               
impoverished families in this community. Their generosity has helped us support the growing             
needs​ ​in​ ​the​ ​White​ ​Oaks​ ​and​ ​Westminster​ ​neighbourhoods. 

Their donation supports our breakfast club in Westminster where over 2,200 healthy            
breakfasts were served last year. The children that attend this program would otherwise go to               
school​ ​unfed. 

They donate annually to the White Oaks Community Council to Support our Canada Day              
Celebration. This celebration is free to all member of our community and is enjoyed by               
thousands​ ​of​ ​families​ ​every​ ​year. 

C & V Income Tax Services has shown clearly that they have a keen desire to create strong                  
relationships with their community and value the health and well-being of the families they              
serve.  

 

Yours​ ​truly, 

Gerri​ ​Catherwood 
Gerri​ ​Catherwood 

Project​ ​Manager 

Families​ ​First​ ​CAPC 


